
Call for Papers 
 

2018 Economic Demography Workshop 

Population Association of America Annual Meeting 
 

Sheraton Denver Downtown, Denver, CO 
Wednesday, April 25, 2018 

 
 
The 2018 Annual Meeting of the Population Association of America will be held Thursday, April 
26 through Saturday, April 28 in Denver, CO.  The Economic Demography Workshop (EDW) will 
take place from 1-6 pm on the afternoon before the main PAA meeting (Wednesday, April 25, 
2018). The Workshop provides an opportunity for the detailed presentation of 5-7 research papers 
on topics in economic demography. 
 
You may submit a paper for consideration by the Program Committee by Sunday, December 31, 
2017, at: http://editorialexpress.com/conference/edworkshop2018/.   
 
Preference will be given to papers not on the main PAA program.  The program will be finalized 
in late January. 
 
Past programs are on the EDW website here: http://www.edworkshop.umd.edu/  
 
General information about the PAA Annual Meeting is available at http://www.popassoc.org/ 
 
Additional information about the Economic Demography Workshop can be obtained on the EDW 
website (http://www.edworkshop.umd.edu) or from program chair Delia Furtado (University of 
Connecticut) (Delia.Furtado@uconn.edu).  Other members of this year’s program committee are: 
Jeanne Lafortune (Pontificia Universidad Catolica de Chile), Jason Lindo (Texas A&M), Sam 
Schulhofer-Wohl (Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago), and Almudena Sevilla (Queen Mary 
University of London).  
 
Please forward this announcement to other interested economic demographers.  If you are not on 
our mailing list, and wish to receive the annual call for papers and completed program by email, 
send an email to Delia Furtado at Delia.Furtado@uconn.edu with subject header "EDW 
subscribe." 
 


